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BOARD MEMBER VISITATION TO CLASSROOMS 

 
The Trustees are welcome to visit the classrooms and schools of the Division.  
 
Board members should make arrangements for visiting classrooms, through the Principals. 
 
A Trustee having visited a school and wishing to make recommendations shall keep such 
recommendations in confidence, except to bring them to the attention of the Superintendent. 


